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State Executive Compensation - Department of Health

Passage of this bill could increase the salary for the Executive Director of the Department of Health if he or she is a 
physician.  This increased cost would be absorbed within current existing budgetary levels of the Department.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

The Executive Director of the Department of Health could receive a higher salary if he or she is a physician.

Individual and Business Impact


